
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a full time worker with no family or mortgage. 

It doesn't effect me directly but I am concerned of the impact this would have on other 
families and whole communities. 

We can't let this industry slip through our fingers, it will benefit our future economy and future 
generations of Australians. 

The Government needs to invest in this industry. 

Kind Regards, 
Danielle Dalkie 
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